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June 18, 2019

Dear Representative Newhouse:

The YWCA of Yakima calls on you and Congress to take aggressive action to find answers and protective
solutions to the Missing and Murdered Native Women in Yakima County and throughout our country. We
support your efforts with Savanna’s Act. It’s time for the violence against women to stop.

We request field hearings in Yakima County to learn more from our Yakama Tribal members and others with
information on what is happening in Yakima County. We are highly concerned about the level of violence
against women in our area.

For 110 years the YWCA of Yakima has been providing services to women and children in our community. Last
year alone we helped over 13,000 women, children, and men who were experiencing domestic violence. Our
emergency shelter frequently helps Native women reclaim their lives and build new futures for them and their
children.

Thank you for leading an effort to bring these issues forward. This is a crisis that needs attention now. How
many more women will we allow to go missing or be murdered? How many more children will grow up not
knowing where their mother is?

Sincerely,

Chanis 24

Cheri Kilty
Executive Director

YWCA of Yakima is a 501 { C)3 nonprofit organization, tax-ID #91-0565563, and acknowledge that no goods or services were provided to you in
return for your contribution. This letter is your receipt and should be kept with your tax credit reports. The charitable deduction may be disaliowed
If you are unable to provide this acknowledgement to the IRS upon request.



